
22nd February 2023

Maths Homework Default

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This is to let you know that your child did not complete the Maths Home Learning Task that was
set for the week beginning 06/02/23, the deadline for completing the task was 20/02/23. You can
find the details of the homework on their Google Classroom.

The gaps that are identified from the weekly homework that teachers set for students are
addressed during their Maths lessons in the following week. We are confident that this blended
learning style will help with supporting your child with making good progress in Maths.

The consequence of missing the deadline for the completion of this homework is that your child
will be completing a subject detention with me this week, the exact date and time of the detention
will be/ was communicated in lesson.

I will appreciate it if you can discuss the importance of completing home learning tasks with your
child. It is expected that the missing piece of work is completed within 48 hours of this letter.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to do so.

Kind regards,

Miss Clancy


